
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
16/05/2025 

 
WOODWIND LESSONS Yrs 2 – 6 

2025 - 2026 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
The fantastic opportunity for your child to receive woodwind instrumental lessons, from the 
Local Authority's Music service in the school will continue next year.  
 
The choice is from the following instruments:  

• flute,  
• clarinet, 
• saxophone.  

 
The learners are expected to commit to lessons for the whole year. 
 
There will be a charge of £70 for the lessons each term (Roughly £5 a session). It will be 
necessary to pay for these lessons at the beginning of each term. You will receive an invoice 
from the school.  
 
Once you have committed to this service, a refund will not be possible for the year.  
 
Expectations  

• Learners will be expected to practice their instruments.  
• The learners will be expected to bring their instruments to school on the allocated 

lesson day (day to be confirmed)  
 
You will be able to borrow an instrument from the Local Authority.  
 
We kindly ask you to respond to this email by Friday, 23rd May, if you want to join this 
service or continue with the lessons for the 2025 – 26 academic year, stating which 
instrument you would like your child to play.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Miss E H Powell 
 

Ysgol Gymunedol Peniel 
Peniel 

Caerfyrddin 
SA32 7AB 

 
Rhif Ffon:  01267 234296 

Ebost:  admin@peniel.ysgolccc.cymru 

Peniel Community School 
Peniel 

Carmarthen 
SA32 7AB 
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Email:  admin@peniel.ysgolccc.cymru Pennaeth/Headteacher 
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